
Presentation Secondary School Listowel  

Board of Management Thursday 12th December 2019 

Agreed Report 

Mr. Leo Husdon, School Accountant presented the School Accounts 2018-2019 to the Board 

for approval. 

Ms. Carmel Kelly, Chairperson of the Parents’ Association and Ms Catherine Kennedy, 

Liaison Teacher with the Student Council met with the Board to share their thoughts on the 

Review of the Behaviour Code.  The Student Council will meet with the Board of 

Management in January as they were unavailable to meet on this date (JCT – Cluster Day – 

no students in school). 

 The Principal informed the Board about the School’s Ethos activities, the Presentation 

Day Mass which took place on 24th November and the Christmas Carol Service which 

took place on Thursday 5th December. The Board thanked all involved. 

 The Board completed the Child Protection Oversight Report for December 2019 

 The Board discussed the Review of the School Policy Schedule for 2019-2020 

 The Board approved the Review of the Behaviour Code 

 The Board approved the Assessment Policy 

 The Board approved the School Accounts 2018-2019 

 The Principal updated the Board on the new building project.  

 The Board congratulated three Leaving Certificate students from the class of 2019 

who received University Entrance Award Scholarships 

 The Principal updated the Board on all Teaching and Learning issues in particular on 

the implementation of the Wellbeing 400 hours and on the ‘One Good School’ 

initiative. 

 The Principal informed the Board about all school activities since the last Board 

meeting 

 The Board discussed the School Self Evaluation Process, the Reporting Guidelines 

 The next meeting will be held the Wednesday 29th January 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


